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It is hard to believe another year has now gone by.  2024 was a very busy year dealing with 
numerous Breaking related matters including CDS, WDSF, Safe Sport, Sport Canada, Canadian 
Olympic Committee, SDRCC, Office of the Sport Integrity Commission, New Safe Sport Policies 
and Universal Code of Conduct to Prevent & Address Maltreatment in Sport and attending 
various virtual meetings.  In my role as CDS Vice-President I would try to assist Sandy as much 
as possible.  Once again, the amount of time and energy which Sandy had devoted 
towards all of the CDS, WDSF as well as Breaking matters during the year was 
immense.  She is simply remarkable as she kept to deadlines, accomplished numerous 
tasks in a timely fashion, attended virtual meetings and communicated with the various 
parties.  We are very blessed to have her at the helm as our President. I enjoyed working 
with Sandy and assisting her in the various CDS, WDSF and Breaking matters throughout the 
year. 
 
I have noticed that the volume of work involved with Breaking is unquestionably high and time 
sensitive.  A big thank you also goes to Geoff Reyes of the CDS Breaking Committee as he 
always came through with meeting the deadlines in completing the numerous forms and 
applications required by COC and Sport Canada. 
 
I will not be listing the various items which I had helped Sandy with during the year as I am sure 
Sandy’s report will identify each item clearly.   
 
I would like to reiterate once again how very fortunate we are to have Sandy as our CDS 
President. Her vast knowledge on WDSF and CDS matters is certainly an asset to our 
association. I wish to thank her for all her work on CDS to date.  

 
 

Respectfully yours, 
 
 

 
Pinky Wong 
Vice-President, Canada DanceSport 
March 28, 2024 


